
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
25th Sunday of Ordinary Time – Sept. 21st & 22nd, 2024 

 

1. Prayer is not just a part of our parish activities; it is their essence. Whether starting a 

new ministry, fostering reconciliation, reaching out to the marginalized, organizing a 

fundraiser, planning a catechetical ministry, or providing training for the parish 

leadership, prayer binds us together and guides our actions. In this second virtual 

presentation on prayer, Mary Martin will help us understand the dynamics of prayer 

and fasting and how we can bring the spiritual discipline of fasting into our prayer 

group. Some of the topics that will be covered are: * The whys, whats and hows of 

fasting * Fasting in Scripture * Fasting as a group * There will also be time for prayer.  

There is no charge to attend this event. To ensure your participation in this event, you 

need to register. You can do this by scanning the QR code on the poster at the back of 

the Church, visiting the Diocesan website where the registration link is prominently 

displayed in the slider at the top of the page, or by calling the diocesan office at 306-

922-4747 during the week. We've made it easy for you to register, so don't miss out! 

We are deeply grateful for the generous sponsorship of the Bishop's Annual Appeal, 

which has made this event possible. Your support and contributions to the Appeal are 

greatly appreciated and make a significant difference.  This zoom event is on 

Wednesday, Oct. 2nd from 7:00 – 8:30 pm.  

2. The next Baptism Preparation class is om Thursday, Oct. 3, at 6:30 pm in St. 

Bernadette Hall. Please register with the parish office in advance.  

3. If you have not yet purchased your Knights of Columbus Cash calendar or Charity 

Appeal tickets, they are still available until Oct. 1. Please contact John Vany or Tom 

Schwab.  

4. Please see the bulletin and posters in the entrance for all the other upcoming events, 

such as the CWL Fall Regional Workshop, the Walk for Life Walkathon, and Our 

Faith Explained Bible study, as well as two retreats happening in Spiritwood, and one 

at St. Joseph’s Parish. 

5. Tickets for our Supper Auction are going on sale next weekend, for $40 each. Get 

yours before the early bird deadline of Oct. 30. 

6. The 4th Degree Knights of Columbus mass, supper and meeting is on Thursday, Sept. 

26 at 6:15 pm at St. André Church.  

 

For 11:00 am Mass only:  

 

1. Please join us downstairs after Mass for coffee and donuts and fellowship.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


